
JK-12 Curriculum Renewal



It’s an exciting time in Northwest Territories schools!



The GNWT is gradually starting to introduce its new adapted
curriculum. Students will be taught essential skills to prepare them

for life after high school.



For more information on what changes to expect, 
visit ece.gov.nt.ca/curriculumrenewal 

or email nwtcurriculum_renewal@gov.nt.ca


